
Community Vaccination Campaign 

Announcement 

Dear Community Members, 

We are excited to announce a community vaccination campaign aimed at promoting health and 

safety for all residents. This initiative is crucial in preventing the spread of infectious diseases 

and protecting our loved ones. 

Event Details: 

• Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

• Time: 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

• Location: Community Health Center, 123 Main St. 

Vaccinations will be provided free of charge. We encourage everyone aged 5 and older to 

participate. Please bring your vaccination card if available. 

Let's come together to keep our community safe and healthy. For any questions, feel free to 

contact us at (555) 123-4567 or email info@communityhealth.org. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Sincerely, 

The Community Health Department 


